
 

 
Happy Holidays!!!  I'm not sure where December went but it's going fast! 
 
Here's the guild update from President Tamara and from Barb for the Utah Quilt Guild.   
 
Jane 
 
Happy New Year Ladies! 
 

 
Via  

 
I can not believe that it is almost 2020.  This past year has flown past.  I first off want to give a Big Thank you to Rachel for 
all her hard work and the great year we had in 2019.  We had a guild block for everyone to sign at the December 
Christmas party.  If you were not able to come Rachel said she will have it at the January meeting for people to sign.  Also 
a Big thank you to Shirley for the wonderful Christmas party.  Ham dinner and home made fudge and jam.  And thank you 
to everyone who helped bring things and came to celebrate.  We could not have this guild with out all of you.   
 
This next year is going to be fun and hopefully some new things for you to see.  We would love to have you bring your 
friends and neighbors that would love to learn about sewing and want to come join.  Our guild is open for all to join.  They 
do need to want to sew but do not have to be a pro.  We take all levels of sewers.  Starting in January we will start our 
UFO Challenge.  I have attached the form for anyone that was not at the December meeting and would like to join.  There 
are only 6 spots so put down those UFO's and lets finish some projects together.  I quilted a quilt this month that I taught a 
class in 6 years ago.  I feels so good to finally finish it.   
 
Bring your $25 for dues and $50 for retreat and $6 for the UFO challenge.  Better to get it all paid for at once.  January 
guild is going to come fast on us after the holidays.  January 2 is the first meeting at 7:00 pm.  I hope to see you all there. 
 
Thank you to those who signed up to bring treats: 
Rachel  
Kim 
Robin 
Sharon 
 
See you all in January.  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  
 
Tamara 
 

State Guild news: 
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Davidene is still looking for teachers to teach at Quilt Fest in September.  The deadline for applying to 
teach is January 15.  So all of you good teachers out there, please send in a proposal for a class or 
two.   
 
There are three challenges associated with Quilt Fest this year and they all sound fun and anyone 
can enter them.  The theme is Alice in Quiltland.  I will bring the information on these challenges to 
guild meeting if you are interested in participating. 
 
Cedar Chest Quilters guild is having their 14th quilt retreat in Cedar City January 29 to Feb 1.  For 
info go to:  www.cedarchestquiltersguild.com Their two featured teachers this year are Sharon Wright 
and Helen Butler. 
 
Snow Goose Festival, Delta, Utah:  Feb 28-29 in Delta.  Check out their website and sign up for 
classes.  Their guest instructors are Shannon White and Suzanne Jackman, both from the Corn 
Wagon Quilt Store.   They will also have a quilt show both days. 
 
So many events will take place in 2020 and now would be a good time to join the Utah Quilt Guild and 
stay current on all quilting activities around the state.  Cost is only $20.00 a year.  Every member gets 
a newsletter each month except January, and great rates on Quilt Fest activities and other 
events.  The Quilt Fest brochure is also mailed to each member in the spring. 
 
Barb 
  

http://www.cedarchestquiltersguild.com/


Heber Valley Quilt Guild 

Are you UFO challenged? 

Are you ready to complete 6 of your unfinished projects this next year? 

Are you willing to put up $1.00 for each project as a promise to complete? 

 

To participate list on the attached sheet the unfinished projects that you would like to 
complete. Every 2 months the dice will be rolled and that number will correspond with a 
number you have assigned to a project. Example: If the number 4 is rolled in January, 
you will have to complete that project listed as #4 on your list by the March meeting.   In 
March, if the #1 is rolled then you have until the meeting in May to finish the project 
listed as #1 on your list. You will have 2 months to complete each project.   

Everyone’s number six (6) will be due at the December 2020 meeting.  This is a project 
of your choice.  So, if you have a big project you would like to finish and need a whole 
year to finish then that is the one for your number 6 slot.   

The rules are simple: A UFO is any piece of fabric, cut into for the purpose of making a 
quilt, wall hanging or other object of art that is made of fabric totally or partially quilted 
and not completed.  

Completed means totally quilted, bound, labeled, and ready for use. 

 

Sheets will be handed out/ emailed/ found online for the December meeting for those who want to 

participate. 

Every finished UFO will get a name entered into a drawing at the end of the year for the remainder of the 

money. 

Sheets are returned at the January 2020 meeting all filled out along with the participant’s $6.00 - ($1 per 

project).  Money will be collected at the January meeting. 

First number chosen at the January meeting – project will be due in time for the March meeting; 

Second number chosen at March meeting - project will be due in time for the May meeting; 

Third number chosen at May meeting - project will be due in time for the July meeting; 

Fourth number chosen at July meeting- project will be due in time for the September meeting; 

Fifth number chosen at September meeting- project will be due in time for the November meeting. 

You will have one year to complete #6 on your list and bring it in for December 2020 meeting.  
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